
Public Notice of Stakeholder Meeting 

Behavioral Health Carve-In for Children in State Care and Custody 

January 24, 2020 

 

The State of Missouri, Department of Social Services, MO HealthNet Division (DSS/MHD) 

hereby notifies the public of a stakeholder meeting to discuss carving into the Managed Care 

contracts Behavioral Health Services for children in state care and custody.  

The first stakeholder meeting is scheduled for: 

Tuesday, February 4, 2020 

3:00 p.m. - 4:30 p.m. 

MO HealthNet Division 

2nd Floor, Conference Room 202 

615 Howerton Court 

Jefferson City, MO 65109 

 

Those who wish to join by phone may do so by calling (650) 479-3207, access code 801 006 

866.  In order to reduce background noise the host of the WebEx will mute those on the phone.  

If you are on the phone and have a comment please send a WebEx chat message so you can be 

unmuted. 

 

Comments may be sent by regular mail, express or overnight mail, in person or by courier to the 

following address: 

MO HealthNet Division 

615 Howerton Court, 2nd Floor 

Jefferson City, MO 65109 

Attention:  Jamie Purnell 

 

Comments may also be emailed to Ask.MHD@dss.mo.gov.  Please use “Public Comment for 

Behavioral Health Services Carve-In” in the subject line.   
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